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Please don’t make it harder to make your vote heard. You’re only limiting voters and 

voter turnout and making it more challenging for the average household to participate 

in the democratic process. I personally appreciate the non pressured, more 

comfortable experience of being able to fill out my selections in the comfort of my 

home, on my time, allowing me to make the most educated and informed choice 

possible and not to fill rushed. What if I have to work the day or days the booths are 

open? I am also diabetic, if forced to wait in long lines for a booth and once in take 

my usual 2-3 hours of educating myself on the measures and people running for 

particular offices then I’m surely to be running with low blood sugars at which time my 

capacity to make the best decisions would be affected. Please keep our democratic 

process thriving and encouraging for folks of all classes and circumstances so 

families can feel encouraged to participate.  

Sherry 


